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Mail-in voting is a secure and reliable way to help ensure a more democratic, 

equitable process for everyone in Oregon to have the political voice and will heard 

and recorded. Requiring voting to take place in person is unfair to those working 

multiple jobs with varied schedules, those without access to transportation, and many 

others. Those in support of this bill are proudly and dumbfoundingly walking 

backwards. This bill serves no one well, and aims to disenfranchise the will of the 

people of Oregon. 


